
 

 

June 7, 2021 
 
Honourable Sylvia Jones 
Solicitor General  
18th Floor, 25 Grosvenor Street 
Toronto, Ontario, M7A 1Y6 
Via Email: MCSCS.Feedback@Ontario.ca 
 
 
Dear Honourable Sylvia Jones, 
 
Re: 132-2021-404 OPP Detachment Board Composition  
 
On behalf of Orangeville Council, thank you for the letter dated March 17, 2021 requesting 
feedback of the development of the new framework for OPP Detachment Boards.  
 
At a Special Council meeting held on June 2, 2021 the following resolution was passed: 
 
“It is the position of Council that Orangeville retain an autonomous Police Service Board; 
 
And that the Province discontinue provincial appointments to OPP Detachments Boards; 
 
And that the respective municipal Council be given authority to appoint any required 
citizen representation to its Police Service Board.” 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at any time. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Sandy Brown 
 
cc: Dufferin area municipalities 
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